The VOICE of fhe VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin September 2019

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD -

Highlights of the September Board Meeting:

The Village Board approved the following:

The request from Hilbert High School to host a bonfire on Thursday, September 26% as part of their
homecoming week celebration.

The application for an operator’s license for Mahentra Basnet.

A public hearing (if required) for special assessments for Fochs Trails Subdivision on Tuesday, October 8t
at 7p.m. prior to the board meeting.

To send Charlie Fochs and Kim Plate to the WWOA State Conference in Green Bay.

To proceed with draining tile work at the ballfield in the amount of $1,088.13.

To sign a contract with Cedar Corporation to seek possible funding for the purchasing of Bel Brands
Property.

The Village received notice of the following:

Notice of Quarterly Cable TV Franchise Fees from Charter Communications in the amount of $2,407.26.
Notice of Net New Construction for 2019 from the WI Department of Revenue.

Notice of 2019 TIF Limitation Report from the WI Department of Revenue.

Notice from the Department of Administration regarding estimated 1/1/19 population of the Village. The
estimation is 1,171 which is an increase of 3.4% (39 people) since the 2010 census.

2019 Rural Arts Roadtrip — 9 a.m. — 5 p.m. on Friday, October 11t and Saturday, October 12t. Embark on
a self-guided road trip to bask in the fall colors on rural roads and scenic small towns. Discover local artists,
see artists’ demonstrations, shop original art, antiques, vintage and reclaimed home decor, locally made
foods and skin care products. Along the way enjoy fine restaurants, businesses and boutiques. For more
information call 920-894-7391 or visit www.RuralArtsRoadtrip.com.

Next Regular Board Meeting - Tuesday, October 8, 2019 @ 7 p.m.
or immediately following the public hearing on special assessments.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com Follow us on Facebook!




